
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   March 10, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0147-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0147-EX-ST-2017 (Ref. 35854)

Ms. Nguyen:

As you can see below, Globalstar has consented to the above-referenced application.

Please see below.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   
From: David Weinreich [mailto:David.Weinreich@globalstar.com]   
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 5:08 PM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Cc: Nuccio, Paul C. (US)   
Subject: RE: BAE Systems - Pending Experimental STA Request - File No. 0147-EX-ST-2017

Mr. Rummel,

My apologies. Somehow I missed your reply to my questions on 1  March.

Based on the frequencies given in that reply, 2413.525 and 2510.075 MHz, Globalstar does not expect
any interference from those emissions at the Dugway Proving Grounds. We give our consent to your
operations.

Please let me know when the testing starts.

Best regards,

David Weinreich

   
David Weinreich | Director, Spectrum &amp; Regulatory Engineer   



20146 Beach Cliff Blvd. | Rocky River, OH 44116   
(OFFICE) 1-216-767-5091   
(EMAIL) David.Weinreich@globalstar.com


